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Lingus to Join Trans-Atlantic Joint Business Between
American Airlines, British Airways, Iberia and Finnair
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American Airlines welcomes the decision by the U.S. Department of Transportation to grant antitrust immunity to

enable Aer Lingus to join the trans-Atlantic joint business between American Airlines, British Airways, Iberia and

Finnair. The trans-Atlantic joint business has brought signi�cant bene�ts to millions of passengers since its launch

in 2010. Customers have bene�ted from lower fares and easier journeys to more destinations with better aligned

schedules and frequencies. The addition of Aer Lingus’ Dublin hub and its complementary network will signi�cantly

enhance customers’ travel options and add new European destinations not currently served by any other trans-

Atlantic joint business. Aer Lingus’ customers will also obtain access to more than 200 new US destinations via the

AJB network.

About American Airlines Group
 

American’s purpose is to care for people on life’s journey. Shares of American Airlines Group Inc. trade on Nasdaq

under the ticker symbol AAL and the company’s stock is included in the S&P 500. Learn more about what’s

happening at American by visiting news.aa.com and connect with American on Twitter @AmericanAir and at

Facebook.com/AmericanAirlines.
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